
          

Join us for Christmas in July at the Tom Wood Group Indianapolis 

Speedrome Powered By Lincoln Tech 

On July 28th, The Tom Wood Group and The Indianapoils Speedrome will 

partner together to kick off the annual Avondale Meadows YMCA Toy 

Drive at the speedway. We will be hosting some economically 

challenged children and their families from the Avondale Meadows area 

for a night of racing and fun. The track will be offering discounted 

admission with every new, unwrapped toy donation. Last year The Tom 

Wood Group and our corporate partners helped more than 3000 

children by raising over $40,000, collecting hundreds of toys and 

purchasing 150 new bicycles. This year the need is even greater. Our 

goal can’t be reached without the help of our community partners. We 

are looking for sponsors to help with the cost of food for our young 

guests and their families as well as make donations to purchase toys 

and bicycles for our December distribution. Put your name next to ours 

and lets bring a smile to the faces that otherwise would be forgotten at 

Christmas. 

Contact Rick Andes with any questions and donations. 

317-848-1066 or rick_andes@tomwood.com 
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